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Olivia Glantz

From: Rex Anderson <rdammg@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 3:01 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Tree Removal

Picture of one of the fir trees recently removed before June 21 deadline. PS-I have a signed document from Tom Harvey 

(Jane Harvey Trust) selling the property to my wife and I. We were in the process of due diligence (EPA soil testing) 

when Dr. Harvey said they couldn’t wait for us to conclude our tests and therefore sold the property to another party. We 

will be filing the lawsuit to honor the previous sale contract for the Salem Heights property (500-600 blocks of Salem 

Heights). We would hope that you will grant a hearing on the development so our grievance (along with others) might be 

heard before you grant the development 100%. There are several species of trees that are protected under City of Salem 

ordinances. This is why we were alarmed when the fir trees were removed before the June 21 deadline! Thank you for 

your time with my concerns over the development on Salem Heights. Rex Anderson. 
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Sent from my iPhone 


